
CONGRATULATIONS

GRADUATES!

Village Photographers &  The Grad Team are pleased to
be the official graduation photographers for your
ceremony. We will be at Kendrick High School graduation
ceremony on May 21, 2022.

Scan the code below with your phone or go to the link

below to register to receive proofs. Registration must be

completed prior to graduation day!

Proofs will be mailed or emailed about one week after the ceremony.

https://www.gradphotonetwork.com/qpplus/register/direct/event/67647/27150940

2:30 P.M. Graduation

Village Photographers & The Grad Team

Phone: 1-800-482-0321• Fax: (334) 821-6166

tom@thegradteam.com, cs@apmphoto.com

mailto:tom@thegradteam.com
mailto:cs@apmphoto.com

